
***Family Night: 3/25*** 
GREAT PRIZES! 

 GOLD– Kindle Fire 
 SILVER—Biltmore House 

tickets for 4 
 BRONZE —Asheville Tourist 

game—tickets for 4 
 Wal-Mart gift cards 
 Swim party  
 Field trip to the movies 
 Field trip to the park &  

pizza party 
 Popcorn party                  

(family night rain date is 3/27) 

Did you  
  know? 

 

50 Box Tops = $5 for HES 
MAY 2=Final deadline for BOX 

TOPS this year!   
Awesome job this year parents &   

students! You’ve brought in almost 
$3,000 to date that will help  

your school! 

 

The Run/Walk-a-Thon is PTO’s largest fundraiser for the year. Students and parents have lots 
of fun while competing for bragging rights & great prizes! We need your help to purchase a 
mobile computer lab for the school. When we reach our goal of $16,000, Mrs. Savage and   
Mrs. Revis will have to kiss a real PLOTT HOUND for the whole school to see while enjoying 
an ice cream party! We are excited that each child will receive a Leader In Me t-shirt thanks to 
your sponsorships.                                                     ...Get your shoes on! Jamie Powell, PTO President 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS… 

Box Top Winners! 
December: Ms. King’s 2nd 
grade class won a pizza party! 
 

February: Mrs. Gudger’s 3rd 
grade class won hot cocoa, 
cookie & a movie! 

Class that turns in most BOX 
TOPS by May 2 wins play time on 

the track, games & snack!  

Upcoming events: 
 

 Square 1 Art:  Look 
for order forms in 
early April 

 School pictures:  
 March 21st 
 Blood Drive: April 1 st  
 1 pm—6:30 pm 
 Kindergarten 

Registration: April 
16th at 4:00 pm 

 Spring Break Week:  
 April 21-25 
 Book Fair:  
 April 28—May 2 
 BOX TOPS: May 2 
 Teacher Appreciation 

Week: May 5-8 pm 
 End of Year Sock 

Hop: June 6th 

              Susan Savage, Principal 
    March 2014             Jamie Powell, President 

 

Get Your Shoes On! 
It’s time for our 

annual  
Run/Walk-a-Thon!! 

March 25 - 28 

www.the leader inme.org  

PTO Board 2013-2014 
President:    Jamie Powell 
Assistant:    Christy Yazan 
Vice President:  Julie Hendricks 
Assistant:    Amanda Parton 
Secretary:   Mary Beth Dorgan 
Assistant     Beth Reeves 
Treasurer:   Beth Plisko 
Assistant:    Stephanie Strickland 
Principal:      Susan Savage 
Asst. Principal: Nicole Revis 
Lead Teacher:  Ann Trader 
Title I Teacher:  Becky Pope 
Teacher Representatives: 
     Stephanie Ott & Lorri Reece 
Parent Group:  Maggie Woods,  
     Cassie Cagle, Chelsea Harvey,       
     Kelli Setser, Jodi Wijewickrama 
 

Contact us: 
Jamie Powell: 421-1290 
Email: ptohazelwood@yahoo.com 
Website: 
www.hes.haywood.k12.nc.us/pto 

Please continue to enjoy dinner out with 
family at these local restaurants        

to support HES! 
 

First Tuesday of each month     
5pm-8pm: Please tell your 
cashier you are supporting HES! 

 
Tuesday, March 11th 5pm—8pm 

 
 

Ingles cards must be linked each new 
school year to support HES.  You can 
do this online at http://www.ingles-

markets.com/toolsforschools/ 

THANK YOU for all your 
support to HES & PTO 

We Need Volunteers for March 25-28! 
Please sign up in front of the Office 

This year’s 
Run/Walk-a-Thon 

will feature  
The Leader in Me 
t-shirt to celebrate 
the success of our 

first year 

FRIDAY, MARCH 14 

10AM-8PM  

Old Dalton Bookstore, 
Walnut Village 

10% OF YOUR       
PURCHASE GOES TO 

HES. MUST  PRESENT 
FLYER AT CHECKOUT 

TO QUALIFY 


